
 

 

MEMO 
TO:  Board of Education 
FROM:  Josh Viegut, Assistant Superintendent of Operations 
DATE:  March 17, 2025 

 
RE:  Private School Boundary Changes

 
In working with St. Peter Lutheran School and Our Savior’s Lutheran Church and 
School, the following amendment to their school boundaries are being recommended 
for 2025-26 and beyond.  Our Savior’s Lutheran School is closing at the end of the 24-25 
school year.  St Peter Lutheran School will be the only K-8 Wisconsin Evangelical 
Lutheran Synod school in the area.  Both St. Peter’s and Our Savior’s have already 
approved this change with the final step being the District’s approval. 

 
 
Action:  Approve the presented private school boundaries for St. Peter’s Lutheran 
School for 2025-2026 and going forward. 
 


